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Families First for Mississippi | Grand Opening of the Families First Resource Center- Vicksburg 

 

Jackson, MS, (9/25/17) –  The Mississippi Community Education Center (MCEC) is proud to 

announce the grand opening of the Families First Resource Center-Vicksburg. It is designed to 

stimulate employment through job readiness, support family financial stability, promote literacy, 

and increase graduation rates while continuing to support positive youth development, 

decreasing teen pregnancy rates, promoting positive father involvement, parenting education and 

parenting skills development. Components of the new center include a training room, clothing 

closet for job readiness, education and literacy computer lab, hands-on skill development, 

literacy nook, and toy lending library. The grand opening of the center will be held on Tuesday, 

October 17th, 2017 at 1100 Cherry Street, Vicksburg, MS. The Open House will begin at 2:30 

p.m. and conclude at 5:00 p.m.  The Vicksburg – Warren County Chamber of Commerce will 

present the Ribbon Cutting Ceremony at 3:00 p.m. For more information, please contact Beverly 

Raddin at 601-209-2389 or Virginia Campbell at 601-415-2829. We hope to see you there!  
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